
A COLLABORATIVE CRISIS CARE PATHWAY 

FOR FIRST RESPONDERS
Designed for those who serve.

New Partnership for Discreet, Specialized Crisis Support

Valor Station is proud to announce a partnership with Lighthouse Augusta, offering a

confidential and culturally competent alternative to emergency hospitalization for first

responders experiencing acute psychological crisis.

WHAT THIS MEANS FOR YOUR DEPARTMENT OR PRACTICE:
Immediate Access to Crisis Observation

First responders in crisis can now receive observation and stabilization at Lighthouse Augusta

—bypassing unnecessary ER visits or inpatient hospitalization.

Warm Handoff from Valor Clinicians

Valor staff will personally meet first responders at Lighthouse to provide a face-to-face,

seamless transition into care, ensuring trust and continuity from the first moment.

Smooth Transition in Valor’s IOP Program

After observation and stabilization, Valor coordinates with Lighthouse for direct transition into

our first-responders specific IOP, where treatment continues with a trauma-informed, culturally

competent and sensitive team.

Protects Career, Confidentiality, and Dignity

This pathway minimizes stigma and career impact while delivering personalized, effective

support in every setting. Processes were jointly developed by Valor and Lighthouse to ensure

maximum privacy and care that is trauma-informed, discreet, and respectful of first responder

culture.

REFERRING IS SIMPLE AND FAST

Contact Valor Station to begin the discreet referral process and learn more.

www.valorstation.com

 706-670-9797

kledford@valorstation.com

“In Valor, there is Hope.” – Tacitus


